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Richardson County Board Meets
(KLZA)--Richardson County Public Defender William VonSeggern met with the
County Commission Tuesday to review his current contract.

VonSeggern told the Board he was interested in renewing the contract for an
additional two-years at the same terms and conditions as the current contract.

Formal action on the request will be taken during a future meeting.
In other action, County Emergency Management Agency Director Brian
Kirkendall met with the Board to review water damage occurring in the lower

level of the Richardson County Courthouse.

Kirkendall said he has worked with County Maintenance Technician Tyler
Cooper to repair some of the problems.
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